
FEDERAL RESERVE BANK OF CHICAGO 
79 WEST MONROE STREET 

Circular No. 19, 
June 15th, 1917. 

TO ALL INCORPORATED BANKS AND THUST COMPANIES 
IN FEDERAL RESERVE DISTRICT NUMBER SEVEN: 

Referring t o our Circular No . 18 , dated June 14, 1917, 

in which you were requested, until further no~ice , to ~1~nsmit 

to us all late applications for Liberty Bonds and that same 

would be separately listed and dealt with as may be directed 

by the Secretary of the Treasury. 

In accordance with instructions received fr om the Treas-

ury ·Department today, you are hereby notified not to transmit 

any late applicati ons afte~ the 15th instant. 

Respectfully, 

James B. McDougal, 

Governor. 
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